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| hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New
Year’s holiday. In Australia, we usually spend the
Christmas holidays having family barbecues and
Christmas and New Year’s gatherings out in the
sunshine, very different from the cold weather we
have here. December was a very busy month!! |
enjoyed seeing the autumn leaves at
Metase-no-Mori for one last time before the
change of seasons set in, and got to introduce
Chikujo and Australian cooking on Japanese TV
on the Momochihama Store program! We also
held a Christmas-themed English picture book
reading for pre-school kids at Comare, joined in
the Juniour Leaders end-of-year gathering and
made roast vegetable quiches together in English,
and finally got to hold our 2nd Aussie Kitchen
class for the people who had signed up to do the
cancelled class in Feburary last year. Hopefully
this year brings many more opportunities to
gather together again!
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